
 

JOYFUL EXPERIENCE 

HARVESTING RICE 

 

 

 
Invited by Food Bank 9 AIA persons 

harvested rice in Gunma prefecture 

soaking in sweat. After, they had 

delicious curry rice. Wonderful day!  

 

 

 
 

Exciting Bowling Picnic in Kitasenju 

27 October, 2019 
This year we had a new picnic event, a 

bowling contest. We were 19 persons 

with many children playing that for the 

first time. Their hearts fluttered, 

they were all excited.          (27 October, 

2019) 

  
 

A very successful Christmas Party 

15 December 2019 
The 2019 Christmas Party was held in 

AIA 

It was very successful event with 45 

participants: the Bingo game, the 

appearance of Santa… were 

unforgettable to all, including the 

children. I want to thank all for their 

generosity with drinks, cooking and 

sweets, the many Gifts and presents 

received. 

 

 

 
 

Coming events 

Volunteer Social gathering  

28 March (Saturday) from PM1:00 to PM3:00 

 

＊ Please, notice that the “Mochi-tsuki-kai” has 

been cancelled this year. 
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